On February 18, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding item CC2 Consultant Contract for American Red Cross

REQUEST:
Please attach the cooperative agreement with the CDC.

RESPONSE:
Cooperative Agreement and Amendment attached as requested.

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
